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Public Notice: Invitation for Bids for Church Property
Fencing Project
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Sunny Isle Baptist Church Location: #2 Karaval Melvin Evans Highway, Sunny Isle,
Christiansted, VI 00823
Email: sibcstcroix@gmail.com | Phone: (340) 227-7864
Date: October 23, 2024

Project Title: Church Property Fencing
Project Location: Sunny Isle Baptist Church, #2 Karaval Melvin Evans Highway, Sunny
Isle, Christiansted, VI 00823

Sunny Isle Baptist Church (SIBC) invites qualified contractors to submit bids for a fencing
project to enhance the security of church property. The project includes installing security
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fencing and a gate around the premises. A comprehensive scope of work will be shared
during the mandatory site evaluation.

Bid Requirements:

Site Visit: Bidders must visit the project site to familiarize themselves with the
requirements and conditions. Site evaluations are scheduled from October 30,
2024, through November 13, 2024, between 8:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m.
Licensing: Contractors must hold a valid UEI license.
References: Bidders are asked to provide three references from previous clients or
organizations.

Bid Submission:

Deadline: All bids must be submitted no later than 1:00 p.m. on November 27,
2024.

Contact Information:

For questions, to schedule a site evaluation, or for further details, please contact:

Arlington Chaseau at (340) 227-7864 or
Dennis Dickie at (340) 277-6334
Email: sibcstcroix@gmail.com

Sunny Isle Baptist Church values the expertise and proposals of all bidders and looks
forward to working collaboratively on this important project.

Issued by:
Arlington Chaseau, Pastor
Sunny Isle Baptist Church
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